MINUTES FROM THE TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP MEETING

WHERE TOWN ACTION WAS TAKEN ~

MONDAY, APRIL 11, 2011

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for their regularly scheduled Workshop Meeting on Monday, April 11, 2011.

Roll Call:
Mark D’Agostino – present




Thomas Dewhirst – present




Christopher Flynn – present




Johanna Shafer – present




Virginia Stern – present


During the meeting, the Town Board took action on the following matters:


The Lions Club request to use the Town Hall property for their annual Flea Market on June 11th, 2011 was approved on a motion made by Johanna Shafer, seconded by Mark D’Agostino.  Motion carried with all voting in favor. 


The Stanford Garden Club’s request to use the Town Hall parking lot for their annual plant sale on May 7th, along with the Bangall Methodist Church’s baked goods sale, was approved on a motion made by Johanna Shafer, seconded by Mark D’Agostino.  Motion carried with all voting in favor.


On a motion made by Johanna Shafer, seconded by Chris Flynn, Mary Dalton was appointed the Recreation Commission secretary upon the commission’s recommendation.  Motion carried with all voting in favor.


The following recommendations from the Recreation Commission were also approved as follows: to appoint Patty Knapp as the Rec. custodian on a motion made by Johanna Shafer, seconded by Virginia Stern; and to appoint Eric Pfieffer as the maintenance assistant on a motion made by Johanna Shafer, seconded by Chris Flynn.  Motions carried with all voting in favor.


With no other action taken, the Town Board members continued with their Workshop Meeting.









Respectfully submitted,









Ritamary Bell









Town Clerk

